Department of Science and Research
University of Ankeborg
Duckberg
05th April, 2016

Dr. Johanna Smith,
Graduate Research Program,
University of New Swaziland 
New Swaziland

Dear Dr. Smith,
It is with great pleasure that I recommend Anna Kirin as a candidate for your research program. Anna is currently a B.Sc. student of General Sciences at the University of Ankeborg. As part of her degree requirements, she follows my course on Research Methodology. She is one of the smartest students in the course, and her work regularly outshines her fellow students' efforts. I believe that Anna's most remarkable quality is her solid, methodical approach to scientific problems. But describing her aptitude for research is only scratching the surface of her ability and character.

Anna is steadfast, dedicated and very friendly. She joined the university mid-year and did not know anyone, but as a very social and friendly character, she made friends quickly. She is also very involved in some of the extracurricular activities at the universities. She acts as the president of the Chemistry club and the secretary of the Women’s Union. Anna manages all these commitments with foresight, care, an eye for detail – and ultimately, with great success. 
I have only listed a few of Anna’s skills and accomplishments, and I have no doubt that she has a very bright future ahead. Based on her admirable performance, I have no hesitations in recommending Anna for your research program. Do feel free to contact me if you have any questions or inquiries. 

Yours Sincerely,
Leanne Johansson 
Lecturer
Department of Science and Research
University of Ankeborg
Tel: 934374084

